
Transbay Transit Center CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

UPDATE: AT&T AND PG&E UTILITY RELOCATION ON FIRST/FREMONT STREETS 
Monday, March 8, 2010 – Saturday, May 15, 2010

We want to update our neighbors on the independent utility relocation underway in the project area. As you 
are aware, PG&E, Verizon and AT&T have been moving some of their existing utilities on First and Fremont 
Street in preparation for the Transbay Transit Center’s utility relocation later this year. Verizon has completed 
their work on Fremont Street. AT&T and PG&E have notified us that their work schedule has shifted and will 
extend through May 15th.

Intermittent lane closures are expected during this time.

This work is being performed independently of the TJPA by the private companies on their own utility lines in 
order to make room for TJPA’s construction of the New Transit Center this year. If any questions or concerns 
arise during this effort, please contact the companies directly:

AT&T PG&E
Outages: 1-888-723-2624 Outages: 1-800-743-5002
Customer Service: 1-800-750-2355 Customer Service: 1-800-743-5000

If you have questions about the Transbay Project, please contact Adam Alberti or Courtney Lodato, 
Transbay Outreach Team, at 415.227.9700 or email us at: info@transbaycenter.org

The TJPA’s planned utility relocation work in the project area is expected to begin last quarter of 2010 and 
we will keep our neighbors posted on our schedule as it becomes available. 

If you would like to sign up for construction updates, please visit www.transbaycenter.org.
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www.transbaycenter.org


